INDIANA UNIVERSITY l EVANSVILLE CENTER FOR
MEDICAL EDUCATION

8600 University Boulevard
Evansville, Indiana 47712
(812) 464-1831

SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

May 11, 1984

Mr. James Kappler, Director

U.£. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III

Radioisotopes Licensing Section
799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

RE: Renewal of By-Product Material License #13-15734-01
Dear Mr. Kappler:

Enclosed are two copies of our renewal application. Since
our original license was dated September 1973, we are submitting
a complete application for remewal which reflects changes in

personnel, isotope types and quantities, and procedural changes.

¢ Sincerely,
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